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We are delighted to be able to welcome visitors again. The New York State 
Department of Health and the Governor’s office have directed that we provide 
you with this brief information sheet, which lists regulations for visitors to all 
licensed Adult Facilities. 
 

1. Visitors must be 18 years of age or older or accompanied by an adult 18 
years or older. 

2. All visitors will be screened for: 
 temperature check; 
 hand sanitizing; 
 answering standard questions about travel and contacts. 

3. You will also be asked to complete a short form with contact information. 
4. Masks must be worn at all times during visits and social distancing rules 

(six feet separation) apply. 
5. All visits will be held outdoors, weather permitting. Additional benches 

have been placed outdoors for this purpose. The front porch and the patio 
outside the dining room are also available as long as social distancing is 
maintained. 

6. When inclement weather necessitates indoor visits, they will take place in 
the dining room. If visiting in the dining room, once you have been 
screened in the front lobby, please drive around to the back of the building 
and park outside the chapel. 

7. The two bathrooms in the main hallway and, in inclement weather, the 
two bathrooms right outside the chapel are available for use by visitors.   

8. Visitors are welcomed between the hours of 1:30 and 4:30 PM. 
 
The NYS Department of Health guidelines state, “Failure to follow these 
guidelines may result in restriction or revocation of visitation.” Thank you for 
assisting Marian Woods in our efforts to be compliant. 
 

 


